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Dear Mr Francis  
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST 

1. If held, any analysis or 
estimated estimate the 
contribution of your cameras to 
accident and casualty reduction.  
2. Please copy also any 
instructions or recommendations 
from the DfT or other 
organisations that you follow, and 
your analysis or estimates of the 
cash savings achieved 
"Through partnership working we 
have reduced fatal and serious 
collisions by 55% and total 
collisions by 41% on our camera 
sites".  
3. Please copy (or identify in the 
above Excel sheet) the data on 
which these claims are based, 
including how you separate out 
the effects of cameras from those 
other effects 

1. No such data is held on the contribution of cameras towards 
reducing casualties compared to the contribution of other 
factors.  
 
2. This information is publicly available at the following link: 
http://www.saferroadspartnership.co.uk/assets/files/ 
GUIDE%20FOR%20THE%20OPERATIONAL 
%20USE%20OF%20SPEED%20AND%20RED-
LIGHT%20OFFENCE%20DETECTION%20TECHNOLOGY.pdf
 
 
No information is held on cash savings achieved. 
 
 
 
3. The 55% and 41% reductions are based upon casualty data, 
for the core fixed and core mobile cameras only, for the three 
years ending March 2010 compared to the baseline data. An 
excel spreadsheet displaying this is on our website.  It has 
since come to our attention that there was an omission of one 
KSI casualty in the original calculation, making a variance of 
0.2%, so the percentage changes should now read 54% and 
41% respectively. 

COMPLAINT RIGHTS 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling procedures or the decision made by 
Hampshire Constabulary, you can lodge a complaint with the force to have the 
decision reviewed within 2 months of the date of this response. Complaints should be 
made in writing to the FOI Section at the address at the top of this letter.  
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If, after lodging a complaint with Hampshire Constabulary, you are still unhappy with 
the outcome, you may make application to the Information Commissioner at the 
Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire 
SK9 5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Rebecca Warhurst 
Public Access Manager 
Joint Information Management Unit 
 


